
26/09/2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to invite you to our Year 7 Settling-in Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 11th October.

We know how many Parents and Carers value the opportunity to discuss how well their child
has settled into Secondary School and this will be a chance to get such an update. Parents or
Carers will be able to speak to their child's form tutor and review the first few weeks at the
Academy.

Please note you will only need to make one ten-minute appointment for the evening.

Appointment times are from 4pm–6:30pm and are made using our Edulink app or via the
Edulink website:

https://www.edulinkone.com/#!/login?code=asa

We shall look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Holmes-Carne
Principal | Archbishop Sentamu Academy

https://www.edulinkone.com/#!/login?code=asa

